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Luciralia Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>

Re: Meeting with BOE 
2 messages

Alexander Irvine <alex@irvineassoc.com> Thu, Jun 22, 2017 at 12:11 PM
To: Shannon Ryan - City of Los Angeles <shannon.ryan@lacity.org>
Cc: Luciralia Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>

Thank you! Please also include Luci Ibarra for coordination. 
 
Regards, 
 
Alex Irvine
Irvine & Associates, Inc.
Mobile (323) 599-7699
 
 
 
On Jun 22, 2017, at 1:07 PM, Shannon Ryan - City of Los Angeles <shannon.ryan@lacity.org> wrote: 
 

 Hi Alex and Tim,
 
I am adding Deputy City Engineer Ted Allen to the conversation. We would like to find a time
to meet to discuss the proposed project at 1045 Olive Street and potential building
projections over the public right of way. 
 
Does the morning of Tuesday, July 11 or the afternoon of Thursday, July 13 work?
 
Thank you, 
 
Shannon
 
 
 

 

Shannon Ryan  
Office of Mayor Eric Garcetti 
City of Los Angeles  
213.978.4636

  
 
 
 
On Tue, Jun 20, 2017 at 5:41 PM, Alexander Irvine <alex@irvineassoc.com> wrote: 

Hi Nick and Shannon,

 

Thank you for meeting with us last week regarding the 1045 Olive Street.  I am following up with you
regarding scheduling a meeting with BOE.  Please note that I am leaving town for a week starting
tomorrow (Wednesday).  If you wouldn’t mind, please work with my associate, Tim Moran so that he may
coordinate with our project team.

 

Thank you,
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Alexander Irvine

President

Irvine & Associates, Inc.

633 W. 5th Street, Suite 3200

Los Angeles, CA 90071-2005

Office:   213.694.3107

Mobile: 323.599.7699

alex@irvineassoc.com

www.irvineassoc.com

 

Please note that I will be out of town starting June 21 through June 27 and
again July 1 through July 8, 2017.

 

 

 

Luciralia Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org> Thu, Jun 22, 2017 at 12:17 PM
To: Alexander Irvine <alex@irvineassoc.com>
Cc: Shannon Ryan - City of Los Angeles <shannon.ryan@lacity.org>

I have CPC briefing on 7/11 from &;30-9:30, but am free thereafter. I'll be at CPC on 7/13 and may or may not be
available that afternoon, depending on how the day goes.
-Luci
[Quoted text hidden]
--  
 

Luciralia Ibarra, Senior City Planner 
Department of City Planning
Major Projects
(213) 978-1378 
200 N. Spring St., 7th Floor, Room 750
Los Angeles, CA. 90012
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